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Dear planning team

daniel.middleton77 -
05 July 2017 18:58

Planning
Planning Applications ref NYM/2017/0365/LB

Proposed Rear Extension to School Farm, Main Road, Aislaby, Whitby
Planning and Listed Building Applications Ref NYM/2017/0338/FL and NYM/2017/0365/L.B

I am writing to you to support the above listed building and planning applications submitted by Mr. David

and Mrs. Margaret Wilson.

I feel that the rear extension matches and fits in well with the existing farmhouse and surroundings,
As it is at the rear of the bujlding it is unseen and does not affect neighbours privacy.
It does not overlook anyone other than the applicanis own farm buildings.

For these reasons I support the application.

Yours sincerely,
Daniel Middleton
33 Main Road,
Aislaby,

Whithy
Y021 1SW

Sent from Samsung tablet






